Counselor Corner — April 2021

https://www.consumer.ftc.qgov/features/kids-online is a resource guide from the
Federal Trade Commission that covers issues to raise with kids about living their
lives online. Please contact Mrs. Brock or Mrs. Heston if you would like a hard
copy of the NET CETERA brochure sent home with your student.

Summit is starting a Gay Straight Alliance. This group gained board approval
during the 2019-2020 school year shortly before the school closure. Recently,
there has been an abundance of student interest with getting this club started. If
your student is interested in participating please have them watch for the google
sign up form in the announcements. Please contact Mrs. Heston (7th grade) or
Mrs. Brock (6th grade) with any questions.

The Love and Logic parenting program through Orchard Place is set to begin
again this Spring. The class dates are April 27, May 4, May 11, May 18, May 25
and June 1st from 5:30-7:30pm. You can register by calling Tom Aldrich at 515-
208-6221 or emailing taldrich@orchardplace.org
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